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4/3/20
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 30th March we are inviting Year 3 to take part in Roman Day, in school. This forms part of their curriculum offer and we are very excited and pleased to announce that this will be run by a visiting speaker, David Cadle, also known as ‘The History Man’.  Mr Cadle has run several events and ‘days’ in the past for NJS; he is always extremely enthusiastic, well-received and really brings the subject to life for the children. Please see the following website for further details.

http://www.thehistoryman.org.uk/thehistory_man/THE_HISTORY_MAN.html
As the teachers and Mr Cadle will be dressed up in Roman costumes, we are inviting the children to come dressed in Roman costumes as well! This can simply be a white bedsheet, made into a toga, or something bought, if you wish to do so.  Please find below some costume ideas
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If they have not done so already, children should also try to bring in any outstanding Roman shields by no later than this date, as we will be displaying them and taking pictures for the school website. 

To enable this event to go ahead we will require a voluntary contribution of £4.50.  This is a voluntary contribution, however if insufficient funds are received then the event will not go ahead.  We would request permission slips and contributions by Friday 20th March and a decision will be made on this date whether sufficient funds have been received.

Payment can be made by cash or cheque into school in a sealed, named envelope.  You can pay by an online bank transfer to: 
Santander a/c name: NJS
Sort Code: 72 00 05
Account no: 4116 7804
If you pay by bank transfer please email lynne.stanley@taw.org.uk confirming the date this transfer took place and the pupil name.  Receipts will only be issued if requested.
Thank you for your continued support,
The Year 3 Team.

____________________________________________________________________________________________
Name of child:​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________________________ Class:_________

I confirm I would like my child to take part in Roman Day on Monday 30th March.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.50 to cover costs for the day.

Signed:________________________________



